
                                               
 
 
  
 
 

   
 

2020-2021 
 

Virtual Learning 
 

 
October 5th, 2020 
 
Dear parents/ guardians, 
 
It is with great pride that we write to you as the new administrative team of the EMSB Virtual Learning 
setting. We are confident that our experience in varied EMSB schools combined with our knowledge of 
innovative technology integration will help your children navigate through these challenging times. We 
are passionate, dedicated and energetic professionals that are committed to the success of your 
children. 
 
This has clearly been a difficult time for all of us, but surely more worrisome for you. The English 
Montreal School Board, including all staff members, continues to do everything in its power to ensure 
an ongoing transition for your child. Though you’ve already encountered many of the challenges of 
distance learning, we hope you can also see the potential that lies ahead. 
 
Our shared vision for Virtual Learning is to create a community of learners focused on engagement and 
connection. Our teaching staff has been hard at work ensuring your children achieve the same 
curriculum objectives as all students in EMSB schools. We also need your support to help us create an 
amazing, unique, challenging and unparalleled virtual experience for your children. 
 
In an effort to help you stay connected and up to date on the current events, we invite you to follow us 
on our various social media platforms. 
 

       
virtualschool@emsb.qc.ca 

 
Your continued patience throughout this process is greatly appreciated.  
 
Yours in virtual education, 
 
 
Christy Tannous        Réal Heppelle 
Principal         Vice-Principal 

mailto:virtualschool@emsb.qc.ca
https://www.facebook.com/EMSBvirtual
https://twitter.com/EMSBVirtual
https://www.instagram.com/emsbvirtual/

